THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
April 21, 2011
SUBJECT:
Renewal of Stiles, Carter and Associates for 2010-


2011 Audit.
ISSUE


The Hardin County Board of Education has to select an auditor for the audit period 2010-2011.
FACTS


An auditor is selected annually or for a period generally not to exceed three years for the purpose of auditing the accounts of the Board of Education and the schools.  The current audit firm has been employed for three years. Stiles, Carter, and Associates were on contract through 2009-2010. Due to ARRA money given to the school district for a two year period, it was recommended to keep the current auditors to finish the audit process on this money. Auditing is a professional service that does not have to be bid, but can be. A request for proposal will be sent in 2012 for a regular contract. 
RECOMMENDATION


APPROVE STILES, CARTER, AND ASSOCIATES, CPAS, PSC AS THE AUDITORS FOR THE HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS FOR 2010-2011.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS EMPLOY STILES, CARTER, AND ASSOCIATES, CPAS, PSC AS AUDITORS FOR 2010-2011 FOR A FEE NOT TO EXCEED $32,500 PER YEAR. 

